
 For more information: 
Call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9186 

Email doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov or search “Murray CSO” at kingcounty.gov 

     

Project update                                                                October 9, 2014 

Night work planned for Friday, October 10 
 

 

 

 

 

What to expect: 
• Crews working in Lincoln Park Way S.W. near Murray Ave. S.W. and in Lowman Beach Park 

• A van, lights and a generator operating at each site 

• Work hours from 11:00 p.m. on Friday, October 10 to 3 a.m. on Saturday, October 11 
 

 

King County contractors plan to work from 11 p.m. on Friday, October 10 to 3 a.m. on Saturday, 
October 11 in order to inspect two pipes that will be upgraded during this project. The work will 
occur in manholes on Lincoln Park Way and in Lowman Beach Park.  
 

The inspection has to occur at night when the pipes are least full and tides are low. Please direct 
any concerns or inquiries during work hours to the project hotline: 206-205-9186. The hotline will 
be the best resource for contacting the project team during the night work hours. 
 

This work requires approval from the City of Seattle. King County will update you if plans change. 
 
 

 


